

73 W. Brook Street, Manchester, NH 03101 P.O. Box 330 Manchester, NH 03105-0330

## Marc E. Leménager

Supervisor, Regulatory, Planning and Evaluation Energy Efficiency

603-634-3280 marc.lemenager@eversource.com

May 30, 2024

**Via Electronic Mail Only** 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2492

RE: DE 23-068 - NHSaves Energy Efficiency Programs Electric and Natural Gas Utilities – 2024 Q1 report

Dear Chairman Goldner,

Enclosed for filing with the Commission is the Q1 2024 Report for the NHSaves Energy Efficiency Programs containing results for all the electric and natural gas utilities, as well as a list of updates to the 2024 TRM.

A copy of this report is being sent to the Commission and all parties on the service list on May 30, 2024. Consistent with current Commission policy this filing is being made electronically only; paper copies will not follow.

Very truly yours,

Marc E. Leménager

Mar & Leminager

Supervisor

Regulatory, Planning & Evaluation - Energy Efficiency

Attachment

cc: DE 23-068 Service List